
 
    
 
 
 

 
  
 WRITER’S DIRECT DIAL NO: 
 740-897-7768 
December 1, 2020 

         Delivered Electronically 
Ms. Laurie Stevenson, Director 
Ohio Environmental Protection Agency 
50 West Town Street, Suite 700 
P.O. Box 1049 
Columbus, OH 43216-1049 
 
Dear Ms. Stevenson: 
 
Re: Ohio Valley Electric Corporation 
            Revision to Kyger Creek Station Alternate Closure Demonstration  
 
The Ohio Valley Electric Corporation (OVEC) is providing written notification to the Director of 
the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency that revisions have been made to the demonstration 
for a site-specific alternative to initiation of closure deadline for the Kyger Creek Station’s Boiler 
Slag Pond and South Fly Ash Pond. The demonstration was previously submitted to the United 
States Environmental Protection Agency (US EPA), pursuant to 40 CFR 257.103(f)(1) of the 
Federal CCR Rule, on October 15, 2020. The updated demonstration has been placed on the 
company’s publicly accessible internet site, and can be viewed at 
https://www.ovec.com/CCRCompliance.php. 
 
If you have any questions, or require any additional information, please call me at (740) 897-
7768. 
 
Sincerely,        

 
Tim Fulk  
Engineer II 
 
TLF:gsc 

 

OHIO VALLEY ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
3932 U. S. Route 23 
P. O. Box 468 
Piketon, Ohio  45661 
740-289-7200 


